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Pro-Tem Mayor called the meeting to order.  Roll call was taken; all here.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

 

Ginger said the reason for the meeting is we would like to raise the hourly rate for part time officers from $13/hour to $15/hour.  

Kevin made a motion to raise the part time officer pay from $13/hour to $15/hour, Jess seconded it.  There was a small discussion 

regarding if we had the money in the budget or not and where the monies need to be moved around etc.  All ayes, motion carried. 

 

Ed gave a brief update regarding a meeting they had last week to interview two applicants for part time officer positions.  The two 

applicants are Nicholas Robbins and JR Clymer.  Both officers will be working two 8-hour shifts/per week. 

 

JR and Nicholas were sworn in by Mayor Pro-tem. 

 

Jess made a motion to adjourn, Ginger seconded it.  All ayes, motion carried. 
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